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The latest news, views, and announcements  

INSIDE 

__ 

Dare Graduation  

DARE/School Resource 

Officer Figgs 

congratulates Mark Twain 

5th Graders at their DARE 

Graduation on Friday, May 

13th (right) 

__ 

Officer Recognitions  

Officers Wilcox, Clark, and 

Habibovic were awarded 

our April Officers of the 

Month for their 

cooperation on a major 

theft investigation (below)  

__ 

News  

Update on local crime and 

incidents of interest  

  



  

Welcome Back  
By Major Hawkins  

Thank you to everyone who takes the time to read this, keep informed on 

community issues, and for all the support this community shows the Brentwood 

Police Department.      

Twenty-first century policing can be challenging, especially when it comes to 

maintaining and strengthening meaningful community relationships.  Our officers 

make it a priority to make our community feel seen, heard, and safe.  If you see one of 

our officers on the road, at the store, or on one of our trails, please stop them and say 

hello.   

As I say in every newsletter, please lock your vehicles, keep valuables and guns with 

you at all times, and call 911 if you see anything suspicious.  
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Officer Recognitions  
April 2022 Officers of the Month  

During the month of April we had so many submissions 

for Officer of the Month, which is a true testament to the 

men and women of the BPD and their exceptional service 

to the community.   

Pictured above, from left to right, Officer Wilcox, Officer 

Clark, Officer Habibovic.  Here is a snapshot of their Officer of 

the Month nomination. 

In mid-April officers Wilcox, Clark, and Habibovic worked 

together to identify a subject responsible for the theft of more 

than $8,000 worth of cigarettes.  Their investigation not only 

located and recovered the stolen property but also located 

and seized a small amount of narcotics from the suspect, who 

was on Probation/Parole for a previous offense.   

Charges were issued against the suspect for felony stealing, 

possession of narcotics, and trespassing.  Additionally, 

Probation/Parole was contacted and advised they would be 

revoking the suspect’s probation based on this case.   

Thanks to these officers, their enthusiasm, passion, drive, and 

perseverance, a career criminal was held accountable for 

several felonies.  These are just three of the many Brentwood 

Police Officers who serve this community every day.  If you 

see them on the road, be sure to thank them for their hard 

work. 

 Manchester Closure  
May 2, 2022  

On May 2nd the Manchester closure 

began and since then our officers have 

been extremely proactive in their efforts 

to address an increase in traffic in the 

Cecelia neighborhood.  Halfway 

through the month our officers have 

conducted nearly 100 traffic stops in the 

neighborhood and issued more than 60 

citations.  Both police and residents are 

members of this community, and as a 

community we have a responsibility to 

keep our roads and our children safe.  

Please help us by slowing down and 

stopping at stop signs.   

 

 

Bike Patrol  
May 15, 2022  

Officer Habibovic patrols Brentwood 

Square on bicycle.  Bike patrols allows 

our officers to be more accessible to our 

community, and more responsive to our 

parks and shopping centers. 

 




